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Community College District Santa Ana College * Santiago Canyon College

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS/REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFQ/RFP) #1920-271

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES — BARRIER REMOVAL PROJECTS AT
SANTIAGO CANYON COLLEGE

Addendum No. 06

Issued: August 19, 2020
The following changes, additions, deletions, or corrections shall become part of the above-mentioned

RFQ/RFP:

A. The following are responses to questions received from various firms:

1. Inregards to Exhibit H — Questionnaire Form for Local Hire and Local Business, would
you consider adding 92879 zip code to your Local Hire list? Our Corona Office location is a
16 — 24 minute drive to your Santiago Canyon College campus.

Answer: The zip codes listed in Exhibit H are based on Board Policy and Administrative
Regulation 6610 and reflect the zip codes in the District’s boundary. The District cannot
change these zip codes.

2. Will the new crosswalks require flashing lights and flashing stop signs?

Answer: No, flashing lights and signs will not be required.

3. Will any existing light poles be removed, replaced or added for the barrier removal
project?

Answer: No light poles are anticipated to be removed, replaced, or added.

4. Please specify where we should include “Exhibit G - Statement of Intent to Meet DVBE
Participation Goals” within the response format.

Answer: Per Section 1.5 of the RFQ/RFP document, each response shall be organized in the
same order as the RFQ/RFP.

5. Inregard to the multiuser and single user restroom projects, please confirm that the
automatic sprinkler system is intended to remain as is, and not be upgraded or modified as
part of this project.

Answer: Confirmed.

6. Are the Fire Protection Record drawings available?

Answer: No, fire protection drawings are not available.
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7. With regard to the District’s stated preference for Local Hires and Local Businesses, and
your selection criteria of “Firm located in District or Orange County (for locally-funded
projects),” will the District consider hiring a Prime firm that is not local (does not have an
office location within the zip codes listed in Exhibit H), if its designated sub-consultants and/or
their employees meet the Local/Zip Code criteria?

Answer: The District has an interest in furthering opportunities for Local Hires and Local

Business. The District will consider all highly qualified responses. Selection of a successful
firm is based on all criteria listed in the RFQ/RFP.

End of Addendum No. 06
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